**From:** Greene, Errick<ergreene@jackson.k12.ms.us>

Sent on: Friday, April 9, 2021 9:26:56 PM

To:

CC:

Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] Meeting Request

Thanks for the offer. We've been mostly virtual and slowly opening up to meeting folks in person. Let's keep the Zoom meeting for now, and look forward to an in-person meeting in the future.

Have a great weekend.

EG

Errick L. Greene, Ed.D.

Superintendent|Jackson PublicSchools

662 South President Street Jackson, MS 39201 601-973-8625 (office)



From:

Sent: Friday, April 9, 2021 2:34 PM

To: Greene, Errick <ergreene@jackson.k12.ms.us>

Cc:

Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL] Meeting Request

Hi Dr. Greene,

I appreciate you getting back to me soquickly. 9 a.m. would work fine. We are happy to meet you in person as we are fully vaccinated or a Zoom link works fine as well. I'm happy to set up the invite and Zoom link included.

Thanks!



Human Rights Campaign Mississippi | State Director



On Fri, Apr 9, 2021 at 2:27 PM Greene, Errick <ergreene@jackson.k12.ms.us> wrote:

Greetings,

I would be happy to meet with you Thursday. Are you available at 9 am? We can provide a Zoom link in a meeting invitation.

EG

Errick L. Greene, Ed.D.

Superintendent|Jackson PublicSchools 662 South President Street

Jackson, MS 39201 601-973-8625 (office)

www.jackson.k12.ms.us



From:

Sent: Friday, April 9, 2021 2:01 PM

To: Greene, Errick < ergreene@jackson.k12.ms.us >

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Meeting Request

[EXTERNAL: The sender of this email is NOT a member of the Jackson Public School District.]

Hi Dr. Greene,

I am overdue in introducing myself, but I am the state director for the Human Rights Campaign in Mississippi. If you're not familiar, HRC is an LGBTQ civil rights organization based in D.C. but my office is here in Jackson. My friend, provided your email at my request.

A HRC colleague, , and I would like to meet with you if you have time next Thursday. As you likely know, there has been an onslaught of legislationin Mississippi and around the country targeting transgender students. We are working on our response to this and would like to visit with you as an educator/administrator.

Are you available at any point next Thursday, April 15?

Also, on a personal note, I have much respect for what you do. My father was a public school superintendent here in Mississippi for over 20 years. I know how hard but rewarding your job is.
I hope to hear from you. FYI my cell is if you'd like to reach me there.

Thanks!

Human Rights Campaign

Mississippi | State Director